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Mon 29th 
May – Fri 
2nd June 

Half Term 
 
Mr Brady’s Sports Camp  
Tues 30th May – Fri 2nd Jun 

Mon 5th 
June 

Whole School Photographer 

Fri 9th 
June 

9am Class 5 Assembly  
 
Corpus Christi Day Years 1-6  
Picnic in the Park 

Mon 12th 
June 

Year 5 School Journey return 
Friday 16th June 
Reception Children trip to 
Brockwell Park Greenhouses 

Fri 16th 
June 

9am Class 6 Assembly 

Newsletter 26 th  May 2023 
Issue 28 

From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

We have had a lovely final week of term and the weather finally seems 
to be improving in time for the long half term break.  
 
Our Year 6 have enjoyed a very active trip to Little Canada on the Isle of 
Wight rounding off the week with the much sought after disco! We hope 
you have enjoyed following their adventures on our socials as much as 
we have.  The children are due back today at around 4.30pm. Please 
ensure that you are here ready to collect them on time as I am sure they 
have lots to tell you and will be looking forward to seeing you once 
more. 
  
We also enjoyed a prayerful Marian Procession on Wednesday morning. 
Many thanks to all for sending the children in with such beautiful flowers 
to lay at the statue of Our Lady. We celebrated with a service in the 
school hall, led by the Year 5 school chaplain and attended by Fr 
Matthew and Fr Mebrate. The service was followed by the blessing of 
our new statue of Our Lady in our memorial garden which was created 
to remember the many mothers of Corpus Christi School who have gone 
too soon.  
 
A reminder that when we return from the half term break, all children 
are required to bring in their sun hat in their (book) bags. If you have 
misplaced your sunhat, they are available to buy in house colours from 
the school online shop. We also ask parents to apply suncream on the 
children before school to avoid any sunburn. 
 
Finally, we have a whole school photo on Monday 5th June, this is only 
done once every 6-7 years and will be available for parents to buy. 
Please ensure all children are in full school uniform. We are unable to 
repeat this photo so any children not present will miss out. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful half term break and look forward to seeing 
you on Monday 5th June.  

We wish all the children making their First 
Holy Communion tomorrow at 10am 

Corpus Christi Church a happy and holy 
day.   
*** 

Whole School Photograph 
 

A date has been set to have a whole 
school photograph taken on Monday 5th 

June 2023.  This is the day we return after 
summer half term break. 

 
Try to avoid any medical appointments on 
this day otherwise the children will miss 

this opportunity to be included in the 
photograph. 

 
The last school photograph of the whole 

school was taken back in 2013! 
*** 

Mr Brady’s Half Term Sports Camp – Tues 
30 May – Fri 2nd June.  If you have not 

booked on to the camp, Mr Brady is happy 
for ‘walk-ins’ any day next week. 

 

On Wednesday we gathered together with Fr Matthew and Fr Mebrate for our annual Marian Procession to crown Mary, 
our Mother.  Fr Matthew then blessed our new statue of Our Lady which stands in our Memorial Garden.  We have shared 
some photographs of the event on Instagram and Twitter. 

 



 
 

 

 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLASS % 

13 100 
14 100 
05 99.1 
10 98.6 
03 98.5 
12 98.4 
02 98.1 
06 97.8 
09 97.0 
11 96.3 
08 96.0 
07 95.1 
04 94.4 
N2 92.0 
01 90.4 

Attendance 
22nd May – 26th May 2023 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 19th May 2023 

 
N Leonardo V 

1 Amelie P 
2 Leo S 
3 Kacey O 
4 Mia R C 
5 Lucas F 

6 Amelia-Mae L 

7 Tadhg B 

8 James F O 

9 Cleo D 

10 Aaliyah R 
11 Oscar S 
12 Aodhan B-K 

13 Lionel R M 

14 Matthew C 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 
of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Congratulations to Class on their 
100% attendance. 

Whole school average: 97% 

Parents’ Association 
 

Planned events for the Summer Term 
 

     
 
 

16th June - Ice Lolly Sale 3.15pm 
 

30th June – Summer Discos after school 
 

14th July – Ice Lolly Sale 3.15pm 
 
Due to popular demand, we have 
reopened the shop for families to 
purchase the Coronation Tea Towel.  
Please follow this link.  The shop will close 
Monday 5th June. 
 

Educational Trips 
 

This year we have asked for £45.00 
towards educational trips and visitors.  
Please log onto your ParentPay account 
to make the payment before the start 
of the Summer Term if you have not 
already done so. 
 

Years 3 & 4 Legoland Trip 
 

Tuesday 27th June the children in Years 
3 & 4 will be going to Legoland, 
Windsor.  The item is now available to 
pay via ParentPay.  
 
Extended Day Care  
 

A Survey Monkey will be released 
shortly for you to register your interest 
in extended day care, breakfast and 
after school care, for the next academic 
2023-2024.  We will not consider any 
applications if there is an outstanding 
balance on any service your child uses 
at school.   
 

ROLL UP, ROLL UP! Preparations are 
underway for our end-of-term LIVE 

MUSIC extravaganza: 💃🕺Boogie and 
Balti (on Saturday 15th July from 
5:30pm until 10:30pm). You do not 
want to miss out on this! We’ll have 

*TWO* great bands, a tasty curry 
prepared by our very own award-

winning parish Chef, quality, perfectly 
chilled drinks 🥂🍻 available from our 

bar and a raffle. For the main event 
you’ll be transported back in time to re-

live your favourite 80s, 90s and 
noughties classics performed LIVE by 
my very own band of musos 🎸 so 
bring your glow sticks and dancing 

shoes! It’ll be HUGE fun and a great way 
to end the term together! Tickets are on 
sale now from Mrs Tatton at the school 
office and there is very limited supply. 

Tables of six. Get yourself a ticket 
quick!!  

 

We are working in partnership with Corpus Christi Parish to support the local food 
banks in Brixton and West Norwood. Donations would be greatly appreciated e.g. 
tinned and packet foods, long life milk and other products, toiletries, and other 
personal care products. Boxes for your donations will be available outside Classes 7 
& 8 on Friday morning, you are welcome to donate items at both drop off and pick up 
times. 
 

HANNAH CONNERY - Level 3 Personal 
Trainer & Professional Dancer 

 
Free Consultation with no commitment 

Contact me on 07512 744847 
 

sculpstshimmy@gmail.com 
 

Fat Loss, Muscle Building, Strength 
Building & Cardiovascular Endurance 

 

 


